
15th -April 

-
2020 

Request for Review of Asset Transfer for the Children's Wood 

I am writing to you regarding the Asset Transfer of the Children's Wood. I have been 
informed that the proposal from Glasgow City Council is that the transfer is granted for 
25 years, subject to the Council being permitted to retain the right to build on a portion, 
of undisclosed size or siting, of the land for a new nursery building. This is contrary to 
the previous Public Hearing in 2016 when the reporter voted in favour of no building 
work on the land. This was subsequently agreed by the Scottish Ministers. 

I am requesting a Public Hearing with the aim of removing this clause, but also to 
further understand why the Council feel that this clause in necessary. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely, 




